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October 16,2008

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor, Suite 27ol
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers
Board File No. EB-2008-0150

The National Chief s Offrce on behalf of the Assembly of First Nations ("NCO") will
provide written comments pursuant to the Board's request following the completion of
the stakeholder conference held from September 22 to 25,2008.

Written comments are due to the Board on October 21,2008. As counsel for NCO, we

respectfully request that the Board allow NCO an additional f,rve business days to frle its

*tittett comments due to the temporary absence of personnel at NCO whose input is

required.
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